
NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSED CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 

 

 

The City of Heidelberg, MN will consider a proposed Conditional Use Permit regarding short term 

rental space submitted by Matthew & Jeana Graf at 31299 181st Ave. described as: LOT 

17.020.0100, Block 20. The hearing will take place during the regular monthly meeting via  

electronic meeting on January 4, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. Information to join the regular meeting can be 

found on the city website at cityofheidelbergmn.com.   

 

 

 


